
The provincial government wants to hand control of our sewage treatment to private
corporations – even though they have a poor track record on protecting the 
environment and the public interest.
They call it public-private partnership (P3). We call it a
big mistake that can still be avoided.
That’s why we’re asking the Capital Regional District
to make the right decision – and build an innovative,
integrated sewage treatment system that is 
publicly-managed and publicly-delivered.

Let’s make the 
right decision

Publicly-run
sewage 
treatment:
clean
green
affordable

PRIVATIZING
SEWAGE
TREATMENT

PRIVATIZING
SEWAGE
TREATMENT
IS LIKE FLUSHING MONEY
DOWN THE TOILET

A message from the people who live here and provide services in our communities – the Canadian Union of Public Employees.

www.keepwaterpublic.ca


